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Inquiry into Integrated Public Transport

Evidence from Mrs P. A. Willson

Further to an item in the South Wales Argus last month, | would like to
comment that my main concern is that railway and bus stations are often some
distance apart. Cardiff is a good example of how to be convenient, but
Swansea and Newport are definitely not. In Swansea and Newport, the bus
station is quite a long way from the railway station, and the journey between is
not signposted very well, most confusing for strangers, and not very convenient
for others, especially when carrying luggage. The distance between makes a
mockery of any plans for one service to "connect” with the other.

Sincerely, Mrs. P. A. Willson. (Newport resident.)



